Prior, Eva
\

From: Steve Elson <selson@solvecrime.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, February 18, 2015 9:54 AM
To: Prior, Eva

Subject: Emailing: Burnaby Safety Committee
Attachments: Burnaby Safety Committee.ppt

Eva,

Here is the information | was planning on presenting. | have it on a stick as well. See you on the 12th.

Steve Elson - Police Coordinator
Metro Vancouver Crime Stoppers
778-875-4530 Mobile
604-717-4061 Office
604-665-2171 Fax

There are Four Ways to Leave an Anonymous Tip with Crime Stoppers:
Type: www.solvecrime.ca

Mobile Phone App. Search "TipSubmit"

Talk: 1-800-222-8477

Text: BCTIP and your message to CRIMES (274637)




